## **ANNUAL ECO-MEET 2022**

Annual Eco-meet was organized by the eco-club of our school on July 28, 2022, to commemorate World Nature Conservation Day. It aimed at developing a positive attitude towards nature and its gifts, and spreading awareness about the importance of sustaining the environment.

The Eco-clubs of neighbouring schools were invited for the meet. This time eight schools participated in the event.

The programme started with the release of the third edition of our Eco-Club Newsletter-'SANJEEVINI,' by the School Principal, Ms. Santosh Vyas. The Principal, in her address lauded the efforts of schools, and children in particular, in taking up the cause of the environment. Various activities were organized for the event, which included a play on renewable and nonrenewable energy resources, a quiz on Delhi's flora and a video on climate change. An activity on naming the plants was conducted, using google lens, in which the teachers and students of other schools could scan and retrieve information and learn the scientific names of that particular plant.

On display were several posters on 'Say No to Single Use Plastic', Project work by students on 'Sustainable Practices for Sustainable Future' and a 'Bartan Bhandar' as alternative to plastic/thermocol/paper glasses and mugs.

During the 'Van Mahotsav' week in July, saplings procured from the Government nursery were planted. A few were distributed to the participating eco-club members.

The students and teachers participated in all the activities enthusiastically and vowed to pursue environment-friendly practices in their schools and society, so as to forge a sustainable future.





**Lighting of the Lamp** 

Welcome address by the Principal



Release of Eco-Club Newsletter





Naming of plants using Google lens





Play on Renewable and Non-renewable energy resources



Quiz on Delhi's flora